
 
  

 
 

   
 

 
     

 
 

 
 
 

  
  

 

 
  

 
  

 
   

   
  

 
 
   
 

 

   
 

 
 

 
   

  
  
  
  

  
  
  
 

FOR MEDICARE & MEDICAID SERVICES 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
New York Regional Office 
26 Federal Plaza, Room 37-100 
New York, NY 10278 

DIVISION OF MEDICAID AND CHILDREN’S HEALTH OPERATIONS 

DMCHO-PV-SPA-NY-17-0024-WITHDRAWL 

July 12, 2018 

Donna Frescatore 
Medicaid Director 
Office of Health Insurance Programs 
NYS Department of Health 
One Commerce Plaza, Suite 1211 
Albany, New York 12210 

Re: NY SPA 17-0024 - Withdrawal 

Dear Ms. Frescatore: 

The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) New York Regional Office received your request 
dated June 21, 2018 to withdraw from consideration for approval New York State Plan Amendment 
(SPA) 17-0024. The regional office accepts your request and is no longer processing the review of this 
SPA. 

If you have any questions, please contact Patricia Vasquez at 212-616-2470. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Melendez, LMSW 
Associate Regional Administrator 
Division of Medicaid and Children’s Health Operations 

cc: R. Deyette 
M. Levesque 
M. McKnight 
R. Holligan 
R. Weaver 
M. Tabakov 




